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Fantastic attendance this week! 

What’s happening in school next week? 

 We have two students beginning their teaching placements with 

us on Monday.  They will be in Class 2 and Class 4. 

 Class 1 are invited to The Priest inside lunch club on Monday in 

Class 6.  

 Monday Mile – on the field, with Miss Rogers and Mr Barker, 

weather permitting.  

 Mrs Marsh is teaching Class 4 on Tuesday afternoon as Mrs 

Heavens is at training.  

 Our KS1 (Y1 and 2) children are invited to a Boccia and Curling 

Festival at Stocksbridge High School on Tuesday from 3.30 – 

4.45pm.  Usually we take the children ourselves but teachers are 

at a pre-arranged meeting at another school. Parents are asked 

to take their own child along.  Thanks. 

 Mrs Townsend and Miss Rogers are taking some of our children 

to a Cross Country event after school on Tuesday.  

 Mrs Marsh is teaching Class 2 on Wednesday afternoon as Mrs 

Greenwood is working with a consultant on computing.  

 Chris Standley is in school on Thursday playing games. Class 5 

and Class 1 will play altogether as classes.  Lunch club is for Y1 

children in Class 5. 

 Mrs Townsend is not in school on Thursday afternoon.  

 Friday is Sport Relief Day. See the separate piece about this. 

 Class 3 have Forest School on Friday.  

 Mid-year reports will be sent home on Friday. 

 Class 2 are invited to The Priest indoor games club on Friday in 

Class  6 at lunchtime.  

 Mrs Townsend is not in school on Friday afternoon. 

  

Attendance 

Class 1:  99% 

Class 2:  100% 

Class 3:  98% 

Class 4:  98% 

Class 5:  99% 

Class 6:  99% 

Class 7:  99% 

Class 8:  100% 

Well done  
 Classes 2 and 8!  

  

Nasal Flu Immunisation 

The Intrahealth team have 
thanked us for supporting the 
nasal vaccine in school. We 
have been awarded a gold 

certificate of excellence for a 
vaccination uptake rate of 77%. 

 

Our target 
attendance 

is 96% 

This 
week’s 

attendance 
is 

99% 

http://stocksbridge.eschools.co.uk/website


Tweak of the Week:  Warm clothes on outside on a cold day. 
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Eschools is now open to book your parents evening appointment. We would love to see you all so please 
sign up. If you are unsure how to do so please ask at the office. 
 
This week we have been teaching the children how to thoroughly wash their hands. We would appreciate 
you continuing this teaching at home to prevent the spread of germs. Thank you. 
 
Unfortunately head lice continue to “bug” our children. Please keep checking, treating and tying up hair. 
Thank you. 
 
 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week…… 

Esther Muhone. You could not wish to meet a more polite, hard-working, cheerful little girl. She is a 
pleasure to be around.  

 

  This week’s praise board  

The grown-ups are spotting the children doing something positive and sharing it on a 

board in the staffroom.  

Tommy Costello for holding the door open for Mrs Cuthbert and then hurrying to open the next 

one! Thank you Tommy. 

Emily Veale for helping a friend with their coat. 

Charlie Beebee-George for picking up all the cones for Miss Price at lunchtime. 

Isabel Gooding held open the door and was very polite to a visitor in school. 

Charlie Bullimore tidied up in the classroom after David’s little brother Oliver had been having fun! 

 

Fox Valley are holding a Mother’s Day drawing competition to draw, or paint, a picture of their mum, 

auntie, grandma or step mum. Entries will be displayed at Harry Brearley House at Fox Valley in the run up 

to Mother’s Day. The closing date of the competition is Monday 16th March, the winner will be announced 

via their Facebook page on Friday 20th March. We will be sending home an entry sheet on Monday – you 

can return it to school before Friday 13th March or drop it off with the team at Fox Valley. 
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Week 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Course Traditional 
sausage and 
mash with 
gravy 

Winter chicken 
casserole 

Roast chicken 
with roast 
potatoes, 
Yorkshire 
pudding and 
gravy 

Homemade beef 
and onion pie 
with mashed 
potato and 
gravy 

Battered fish fillet 
and chips with 
tomato ketchup 

Vegetarian Main 
Course 

Vegetable 
sausage and 
mash 

Cheese and 
tomato pizza 
with half jacket 
potato 

Quorn roast 
with roast 
potatoes, 
Yorkshire 
pudding and 
gravy 

Macaroni 
Cheese 

Vegetable curry 
and wholegrain 
rice 

Oven baked 
jacket potato 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with salmon 
mayo or cheese 
(V) or baked 
beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with salmon 
mayo  or cheese 
(V) or baked 
beans (V) 

Sandwich option Ham  Ham  Ham  
 

Ham  Ham 

Tuna  Tuna  Tuna  Tuna  Tuna 
 

Cheese  Cheese  Cheese  Cheese  Cheese 
  

Vegetables Cauliflower 
Mixed veg 

Broccoli 
Winter coleslaw 

Savoy cabbage 
Sweetcorn 

Green beans 
Carrots 

Garden peas 
Baked beans 

Desserts Ginger sponge 
with custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Fruity flapjack & 
apple slices  
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Chocolate 
sponge & 
chocolate sauce 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Vanilla sponge 
with custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Shortbread 
biscuit with fruit 
wedges 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What are we learning in math’s next week (week commencing 9.3.20)? 

Year 1 will be measuring the length of objects using nonstandard measures. 

Year 2 will be learning to identify 1/ 4 , 1/ 3  , 1/ 2 , 2/ 4 , 3/ 4 of a number or shape and will begin to 

understand that all parts must be equal parts of the whole. 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening is now open for booking via eschools. You may have noticed that Class 5 appointments 

are only available from 4.00pm on Thursday 19th March as Miss Palmer is out training and not available 

until 4.00pm. 

For children in class 1 and 8, Miss Denton will be at the parents evening on Thursday 19th March in class 8 

and on Tuesday 24th March in class 1. 

 

Recycling Programme for writing instruments 

We are very pleased to tell you that we are now able to recycle writing instruments. We can recycle pens, 

felt tips, highlighters, markers, correction tapes and fluid pots, fountain pens and ink cartridges. Look out for 

boxes in the classroom where you can recycle your items from home. School will receive a donation for all 

recycled items. So, you will be helping us to fundraise at the same time as helping the planet.  

You can visit the website www.terracycle.co.uk for more information. 

http://www.terracycle.co.uk/


Tweak of the Week:  Warm clothes on outside on a cold day. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100% Attendance Spring term 1 2020 

Well done to the following children who came to school every day during the first half of our Spring term. 

Reception classes 

Marcie Anderson, Sophie Barber, Charlie Beebee-George, Sonny Bradbury, Maximus Briggs, Nova Butler, 

Ellis Chadwick, Emily Chappell, Laila Clarke, Luca Downs, Amelia Fletcher, Alex Frost, Bella Harkness, 

Violet Horsfield, Sophie Howe, Ava Jones, Lucy Mahon, Matilda McGhee, Emily Merryman, Hermione 

Merrywest, Jahvan Orr-Swaby, Laila Palmer, George Pedler, Elodie Proctor, Aether Pymer Bish, Evie 

Shepherd, Noah Siddall, Hattie Simpson, Chester Slater, Joseph Steele Petts, Mollie Steele-Birch, George 

Swales, Martha Traill, Emily Veale, Sophia Watkinson, Jake Wragg. 

Year One classes 

Kitty Albinson, Eliza Binns, James Birch, Luna Bisatt, Freddie Brooks, Oliver Cawthorne, Lily Clayton, Dottie 

Cookson, Mason Cordon, Ruby Donoghue, Heath Dyson, Freya Eyre, Annabelle Fisher, Kira Fulcher, Millie 

Hallows, Violet-Skye Holmes, Maggie Jones, Ebony Kangley, Ronnie Kelly, Maja Mastalerz, Thomas 

Milner, Rudi Minto, Jack Mitchell, Millie Montgomery, Alana Platts, Daisy Prentice-Marsden, Reuben 

Priestley, Casey Randall, Charlie Sabin, Harley Tollan, Olivia Walker, Harriet Warren.  

Year Two classes 

Jaxon Beresford, Freddie Bickers, Nell Bowden-Lovell, Carson Bowskill, Carson Bullimore, Charlie 

Bullimore, Lyla Carr, Noah Charlesworth, Logan Clarke, Sophie Clough, Stan Collett, Tommy Costello, 

Aurelia Cottam, Joel Couldwell, Sophie Damms, Oscar Edwards, William Edwards, Celia Fletcher, Rose 

Fletcher-Radion, Sebastian Fox, Thomas Fox, Eadie Gibbins, Ted Goff, James Gourley, Darcy Hague, 

Archie Haigh, Jessica Harper, Kira-Lace Howson, Bella Keenan, Priya Marshall, Lucy Martin, Zovinho 

Miguel, Millie Morgan, Ellie-May Murray, Bronwen Parfitt, Chester Parsons, Harley Porter, William Powell, 

Niall Pritchett, James Reed, Georgia Reeder, Jaxon Roberts, Nolan Robinson, Lottie Siddall, George 

Spencer, Harley Steel, Ricardo Steers, Martha Sulikowska, Devon Taylor, Beth Tompkin, Sarah Tompkin, 

Oliver Wagstaff, Alice Wright. 

Sports Relief 

Friday 13th March 2020 

 
 

Here is how we will be ‘doing our bit’ for Sport Relief in school: 

     Donate £1 to come to school in your favourite sports gear. 

     Bring 50p to join in The Penalty Shoot Out and  

Sports Hunt at lunchtime.  

Sport Relief wristbands are available to buy in school at the cost 

of £1.  Just pop into the School Office any time. 

Here’s hoping we raise lots to support this great cause.  Thank you. 

 


